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DRI International has announced that its Business Continuity Audit training course is now a

Certified Training Course by the International Register of Certified Auditors (IRCA), the leading
professional body for management system auditors worldwide. DRI is also registered as an IRCA Approved
Training Organization.

“As an IRCA-approved organization, DRI affirms its reputation as a globally recognized and trusted source
of professional training,” says DRI president and CEO Al Berman. “DRI and IRCA have long had the same
commitment to increasing the visibility and value of auditing as a profession, and this partnership makes
that commitment even stronger.”

“IRCA certification for DRI’s ISO 22301 Audit course gives DRI additional credibility in its course offerings,”
says DRI International Director of Education Gary Villeneuve. "The 1SO 22301 Audit course gives students
the training, tools, and hands-on experience needed to audit emergency management and business
continuity programs.”

www.drii.org
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